
  
My name is Melanie Murphy and I am an occupational therapist who works in Northern 
California, Redding CA to be exact.  I am reaching out as we are in need of OT/COTA 
desperately and are offering extremely competitive pay and a fantastic working 
environment. The state of California as you know has such a small number of OT/COTA 
programs per capita so finding staff can be difficult especially up here in Northern CA.  I 
came to work, live, and raise my own family in this area due to being a traveling therapist 
and fell in love with this area and my current therapy team! There are also home health 
exposure opportunities as well. The Redding area is a stunning area with endless outdoor 
activities with the lakes and mountains including hiking, boating, mountain biking, rafting, 
and tons of other activities.  If you are interested in hearing more about our facility/ 
department and opportunities please reach back out and I am more than willing to discuss 
further!    
  
 Melanie Murphy OTR/L  
welkerm15@gmail.com 
716-572-9852 
 

mailto:welkerm15@gmail.com

